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Celebrating Our Success
in the First Quarter! 

On Thursday, November 14th, all of our
Washingtonians and their family members came

together to celebrate the accomplishments of the
first quarter.  This was a time for us to also set new

goals for the rest of the year! We can’t wait to
continue to grow throughout this year.

Learning at Washington! 

At Washington Elementary we are constantly learning new things! In
Kindergarten, students are learning about different shapes. In first grade,

students are learning how to subtract within 20. In second grade, students
are learning how to measure in inches and feet.  In third grade, students

are learning how to estimate to solve word problems. In fourth grade,
students are learning about representing decimals. In 5th grade students

are learning  how to divide fractions. We love learning at Washington!
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TEACHER INTERVIEW

MEET MS. BOTTA! 
Q: Why did you want to be an art
teacher? 
A: I wanted to be an art teacher because

I love art and I think everyone is an
artist and I want to teach others how to

be artistic. 
Q: How long have you been a teacher?
This is my first year at Washington and

my fifth year teaching.
Q: What is your favorite color? 
My favorite colors are purple and green. 

World Kindness Day

November 13th we celebrated World Kindness
Day, we asked student how they could be kind? 

I can show kindness by helping
lift others up when they feel

down. - Madison

I can show kindness by helping
someone if they need help on

their work. - Za’Mora  

4th and 5th Grade
Field Trip to the

High Point
Children’s Museum 

The 4th and 5th graders had so
much fun at the Children’s

Museum. Some of the highlights
included the rock climbing wall,

the space station, and the arcade
room. The Space Station room was
really cool because we could talk

all at the same time like you would
talk to an astronaut.  


